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Wolfe’s Farm
April’s trip is the Troop’s most prized campout, one that no
one  should  miss.   Camping  and  fishing,  cooking  on  fires,
shooting shotguns, 22s, BBs and bows are all on the schedule.
It is a great weekend spent in the woods.  Come and return
with us along the trout stream in central Pennsylvania.  A flyer
is  enclosed.   Contact  Steve  McClellan  if  you  have  any
questions, 215-368-3052

General Nash Spring Camporee
The Troop will spend a day at the Spring Camporee on April
15, 2000.  Leave 7:30 AM for Delmont for a day of frontier
activities and an evening OA induction ceremony, return home
approx 9:00 PM.  Contact Don Gallagher on 215-855-2112 for
information and get a permission slip at our meetings.

TRASH BASH
BFI has requested the assistance of  8 to 10 scouts at their

Trash-O-Ree scheduled on Sat 4/15/2000 at Parkside Place in
Upper Gwynedd.  Listen for more information at the next

Troop meeting.

FRIENDS OF SCOUTING

Troop 152 is proud to announce  that  we are the number 1
contributer in Gen Nash District.  Thank you!   Contact Rob
Nagele, 215-699-4779  if you are interested in making it an
even 3000!

DeLong & DeShort of It
Harrisburg  was  a  great  trip.   Thanks  go  to  our  State
Representative, John Fichter, who took time out of his busy
schedule to be at the Capital.  The Troop appreciated his tour
of the Capital Building and our group picture session.  Thanks
also go to Jon Gorman and Jim Faber for organizing the trip
and directing the “scenic tour of the suburbs of Harrisburg.
Where does 322 insect with 22?  Harry Weber also gets an
honorable mention for the fourth type of meal preparation (Old
Country  Buffet).  Of  course  the  trip  could  not  be  possible
without  the  participation  of  the  adult  leaders;  Bob Dantzer,
Barry  Hornberger,  Floyd  Nellett,  Frank  O’Hara,  Steve
McClellan, Martin Schneider,   Dave Siebert, and Bill Thorpe.
Thanks to one and all for joining in on this trip.  I think some
time on one of the training nights prior to the Wolf’s Farm
Trip will be spent on the identification (in all four seasons) of
poisonous plants of Pennsylvania.   Maybe, Mr. Nagele will
give us all a refresher course in Wilderness Survival.  It would
seem we could  use  some urban  (or  suburban)  survival  tips
also.

Paul DeLong

SCHEDULE FOR APRIL 2000§
THEME :  Wolfe’s Farm

  4/  4 TROOP MTG 7:00 PM
Patrol Leaders Council  6:30 PM

  4/  9 Committee Meeting 7:00 PM
  4/11      D TROOP MTG 7:00 PM – Cooking 
  4/15 Gen Nash Camporeee - (Gallaher)

  4/15 BFI Trash Bash - (TBA)

  4/18 J   D TROOP MTG 7:00 PM - Gun Safety
  4/25      D TROOP MTG 7:00 PM
  4/28-30 Camping - Rod N Gun  (McClellan)

W  or D   Attendance required for outing participation 
µ Webelos activity                    J Uniform Exchange Open

BEING PREPARED IN 2000

  5/19-21 Camping - Muddy Run  (Gallagher)

  6/22-25 Camping - Shenandoah Park (Hornberger)

  7/  5 EAGLE Court of Honor – B. Geiger
  7/16-22 Summer Camp - Ockanickon
  8/18-20 Camping - Wallenpaupack  (Thorpe)

  9/22-24 Camping - Bloomsburg/Rickets  (Weber)

 10/13-15 Camping - Cub-O-Ree  (DeLong)

 11/10-12 Camping - Horse Shoe Curve  (Nellett)

     Dec Wreath Sale - XX  (XX)
  INDICATES ADDITION OR CHANGE TO PREVIOUS LIST

General Nash Web Site - www.djs.com/jamboree/nash.htm
 

Summer Camp
This is your last chance to register for summer camp at

Ockanickon , July 16-22.  The total camp fee of $185 is due by
April 25, 2000

[X] $50 – 1/25/2000 [X] $50 – 3/28/2000

[X] $50 – 2/29/2000 [   ] $35 – 4/25/2000

Any questions, call Barry Hornberger 215-368-2253!

COMMITTEE MEETING
All leaders and committee members are requested to attend the
Troop’s Committee meeting on Sunday 4/9/2000, 7:00 PM in

the community building.  Parents are always welcome.
Contact Harry Weber for information or to submit agenda

items, 610-584-9055.

Member News 
Please welcome several new scouts and their families to Troop
152;  Joseph  Archutowski,  Anthony  Barton,  Michael
Beckstead, Alex Buonocore, Dustin Clements, Mike Daulerio,
Pete  Gravinese,  Tom  Green,  Brandon  Rost,  Sean  Sasso,
Andrew  Shamp,  Ryan  Shannahan,  Brian  Splane,  Sagar
Vegesna, Geoffrey Viola, and Aaron West.
Please congratulate Brian Geiger on passing his Eagle Board
of Review.  His Eagle Court will be in July.  Congratulations

are also due to Bobby Lukens, our newly elected Senior Patrol
Leader.
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